
From: Chambers - Ross J  
Sent: Monday, 15 October 2018 12:41 PM 
To: 'Abha Devasia' 
Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/203 - request for extension of time 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
An extension of time has been granted. Accordingly, the AMWU is to file its submissions by 4.00pm 
Friday, 19 October 2018. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Casey Sutton 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
Fair Work Commission 

Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 

Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  

GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

From: Abha Devasia [mailto:abha.devasia@amwu.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 15 October 2018 10:42 AM 

To: AMOD 

Cc: Chambers - Ross J 

Subject: AM2014/203 - request for extension of time 

Dear Associate,  

 

I refer to the above matter and to the decision issued 26 September 2018 ([2018] FWCFB 5986). The 

decision required interested parties to file submissions in relation to both the Graphic Arts, Printing and 

Publishing Award 2010 by 4.00pm 10 October 2018. 

 

The AMWU has inadvertently missed the deadline for submissions. The officer with carriage of the Award 

was on leave when decision was released and was not alerted to the timeframes till this morning.  

 

We respectfully seek an extension for the submissions to be extended to 19th October 2018. We thank 

the commission for the considering our request.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Abha Devasia  

Research Officer 

Australia Manufacturing Workers' Union 

e. abha.devasia@amwu.org.au 

p. +61 2 8868 1540 

m.0425784811   

w. www.amwu.org.au 
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